
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Martin J. Golden

N Line Weekend Service Shutdown - Shuttle Buses Provided

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  August 27, 2015

ISSUE: MTA (METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY)  

Please be advised of the following service shutdown this weekend on the N line between Stillwell Avenue

and 36  Street stations in order to accommodate necessary track work.  Shuttle buses will serve the closedth

stations.  This information is also included in the weekly email blast of weekend service diversions.

 

 

N WEEKEND

11:30 PM Fri to 5 AM Mon, Aug 28 – 31

Trains are rerouted via the D in both directions

between Stillwell Av and 36 St

 

Free shuttle buses and R trains provide alternate service.

 

• To/from 86 St, Avenue U, Kings Hwy, Bay Pkwy, 20 Av, and

18 Av, transfer to/from free shuttle buses at Stillwell Av

and/or 62 St-New Utrecht Av.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mta-metropolitan-transportation-authority


 

• To/from Fort Hamilton Pkwy and 8 Av, transfer to/from

free shuttle buses at 62 St-New Utrecht Av or 59 St.

 

• To/from 59 St, 53 St, and 45 St, take the R or free shuttle

buses instead. Transfer between trains at 36 St, or between

 

free shuttle buses and R trains at 59 St.


